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tilly@hollandandassociates.net

From: david@davidhoareconsulting.co.za
Sent: Tuesday, 31 January 2023 12:56
To: tilly@hollandandassociates.net
Subject: Re: De Aar 2 South WEF - Confirmation of Acceptance of Updated Final Layout for 

Decision Making

Dear Tilly 
 
I hereby confirm that I consider the final layout provided to be acceptable (as per the KMZ file provided by email on 
Thursday, 26 January 2023 07:41, i.e. “20230120_Mulilo De Aar 2 South WEF Layout.kmz”. 
 
The updated layout does not result in any changes to my findings nor does it require any further mitigation to what I 
recommended in my statement/report for the update of the EMPr and Layout Plan Finalisation process (as it was 
always the understanding that only up to 26 of the assessed potential 28 turbine positions would be constructed). 
 
Kind regards 
David 
 
Dr David Hoare 
Pr.Sci.Nat. (Ecological Science, Botanical Science)  
Director: David Hoare Consulting (Pty) Ltd 
 

 
 
 
 

From: tilly@hollandandassociates.net <tilly@hollandandassociates.net> 
Date: Monday, 30 January 2023 at 15:02 
To: david@davidhoareconsulting.co.za <david@davidhoareconsulting.co.za> 
Subject: RE: De Aar 2 South WEF - Confirmation of Acceptance of Updated Final Layout for Decision 
Making 

Good afternoon David,  
  
I am just following up on my below request. We have received input from all other specialists so far. Please kindly 
provide feedback as soon as possible.  
  
Thanks, and regards,  
  
Tilly  
  

 
  
  
  




